
NOTICE OF HEARING  
FARMINGTON CITY 

 
 Notice is hereby given, that on Thursday May 23, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as business permits, at the Farmington City Hall, 160 South Main Street, the 
Farmington City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider the 
following: 
 
1. A recommendation to consider a Supplemental Development Agreement and Project 

Master Plan Amendment with Stack Development for property located north of 
Burke Lane between I-15 and the D&RGW Rail Trail covering approximately 150 acres 
for Stack Farmington Land, LLC and Wasatch Farmington Holdings, LLC. (PMP-1-24) 
 

2. A recommendation to consider a Schematic Subdivision, Project Master Plan, and 
Concept Site Plan for the Stack R1 subdivision which covers approximately 9 acres at 
approximately 900 North and Innovator Drive. (S-6-24) 
 

3. A recommendation for Additional text and amendments to Title 15, Sign Regulations, 
and Chapter 42, Scenic Byway Overlay, of Title 11, Zoning Regulations as these codes 
relate to allowed signage in the city's LM&B zoning district. (ZT-6-24) 
 

The complete public notice is posted on the Utah Public Notice Website;  
www.utah.gov/pmn/, the Farmington City Website; farmington.utah.gov, and at 
Farmington City Hall. To request a copy of the public notice or for additional inquiries 
please contact Lyle Gibson at Farmington City offices lgibson@farmington.utah.gov and 
801-451-2383. 

                   
 
DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING I hereby certify that the above notice and agenda were 
posted at Farmington City Hall, Utah Public Notice Website and the city website on May 
13, 2024 DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
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